Presidents’ Council of Woodbridge Township

Invites you to our

Winter Meeting
Monday, March 6, 2023
7:00PM
via Zoom

This meeting is open to all families in the district.

Please complete the form to receive the link to the meeting.

The meeting link will be sent the morning of 3/6.
RSVP Link Click here

Please join us as we hear from Mayor McCormac, Dr.
Massimino, the board and other guests. The upcoming
referendum will also be discussed.



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBnDoryAUUAX_il1rqOL9mAMY9GlIEXyTJu-O-HDU0DBo4xw/viewform

